Important Information for Medicare Beneficiaries and Caregivers

Dear Patient,

Each year, Medicare plans may make changes to their coverage, benefits, and costs that may affect you. During this time of the year, it’s important to review and compare your current Medicare plan with other plans to find the prescription drug coverage that’s best for you. The deadline to change plans for the 2013 Medicare Part D plan year is December 7, 2012.

As your pharmacist, I am happy to answer questions you may have about your current prescription drug plan, along with any others you may be considering. I can also print a copy of the prescriptions you’re currently taking, so you can use it make sure your drugs are covered and how much they will cost.

An increasing number of plans are advertising preferred pharmacies and may encourage you to have your prescriptions filled at these pharmacies. You can continue to get your prescriptions filled at our pharmacy even if our pharmacy is not a preferred pharmacy in the plan that you choose. We are happy to help you understand what cost differences, if any, there may be to filling your prescription here. In many cases, you may be able to have your prescriptions filled with us for the same or very little difference in cost. In addition, if you receive assistance with your prescription drug costs through Medicaid or other state assistance program, you likely will be able to continue to receive the same reduced copays at our pharmacy.
As always, if you have any questions about Medicare Part D, please feel free to stop by the pharmacy and let us help you get the most from your Medicare drug coverage. We’re happy to help.

To your health,

